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City ol Bacine, Wisconsin

luly 27 ,2016

Honorable Mayor Joh Dickert & Common Council Members
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

The Finance Director requests permission to sign a contract with Baker Tilly to perform l3 separate audits ofthe City's Tax
Incremental Districts. The Tax Incremental Districts are required to be audited at various points during the life of the
District. Each open Tax Incremental District will be audited as of l2l3l/2015. Audit fees will be paid out of each Tax
Incremental District.
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Baker Tilly is currently under contract with the City to perform our annual audit and single audit services. These audit
services are not included in that contract.

Please refer this item to the Finance and Personnel Committee

Sincerely,

I(athleen E. Fischer
-r\ssistant Finance Director, Cin of Racine

Office of the Finance Director
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